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July 18,2013

Bernhard Buettner

President, Bavarian Contest Club BCC
Obere Dorfstrasse 21

86556 Stockensau,

Dear Ben —

Thank you for your donation of $1,698.26 to WRTC2014, Inc. that was collected at the BCC
Dinner at Friedrichshafen in June 2013. We will credit BCC with a Team Village Sponsorship,
which will help cover the expenses for hotel and meals for a team from the EU#2 region.

Please let the BCC members know that we appreciate their generosity and I hope many of the
members will come visit us next year in Boston.

73, and thanks for supporting WRTC2014!
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Doug Gfant K1DG
Chairman
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